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DATE OF FORTHCOMING PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
 
The date of the next meeting is on Monday 6th September. 
The meeting in December will take place on TUESDAY 7TH DECEMBER 2021, 7pm  
Meetings take place in the Church Hall, Barham.   
 
All meetings of the Parish Council are advertised on the village noticeboard (outside the Co-op) 
and on the village website www.barham-suffolk.org.uk and the In Touch Magazine (however 
Extra Ordinary Meetings may not make the deadline to be advertised in the In Touch) 
 
Further Meetings 2022; 
TBC 
 
PARISH COUNCILLOR VACANCIES – We need YOU to apply. 
 
There is currently a vacancy for one Barham Parish Councillor . 
 
Would you like to help make a difference to your village? 
Do you care about where you live, its facilities, activities, open spaces?   
Whatever needs tackling or improving locally, becoming a parish councillor gives people the 
opportunity to change things.   
YOU can help to make a difference to the quality of life for people in Barham. 
 
If you are;  
 
• Age 18 or over 
• You are an elector of the parish 
• During the whole of the last 12 months have occupied as owner or tenant, land or other 
premises in the parish 
 
The Parish Council meets every 3 months on the first Monday, at 7pm.  Meetings are held in 
Barham Church Hall. 
 
The best way to find out what it’s like to be a Parish Councillor is to talk to someone who’s doing 
it now, come along to a Parish Council meeting or speak to our Parish Clerk (see contact details 
below) or email Darren the Chairman at bkplimousinesa8@hotmail.com 
 
 
DK9 SECURITY 
 
It has been agreed by Barham Parish Council not to renew the DK9 contract, this is due to 
the lack of funds which the Parish Council currently had budgeted for the service.   
 
However, it’s been a good job done by the security team who have helped to make the parish a 
safer place to live, visit and work in.  Let us hope it remains that way too. 
 
Thank you DK9 Security for all you have done, you will be greatly missed. 

http://www.barham-suffolk.org.uk/
mailto:bkplimousinesa8@hotmail.com


 
 
THANK YOU TO HIGHWAYS ASSURANCE 
 
Barham Parish Council would like to say a BIG THANK YOU to Simon Marsh - Highways 
Assurance, for his support and funding towards DK9 Security when they carried out the patrols 
in Barham.  The local business man made generous financial contributions towards the cost of 
this, which helped the Parish Council greatly. 
 
 
 
THE WOMBLES OF BARHAM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Barham & Claydon Wombles recently filled 6 bags with litter from along the banks of 
Pesthouse Lane.  Well done and thank you to them for their great work. 
 
It is evident that some people so not care about the litter they leave – PLEASE DO NOT 
DROP YOUR LITTER, PUT IT IN A LITTER BIN OR TAKE IT HOME WITH YOU!! 
PLEASE ALSO REMOVE YOU DOG WASTE AND DISPOSE OF APPROPRIATELY. 
 
 
SPEEDING 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



Speeding along Norwich Road is still unacceptable, the Vehicle Activated Speed cameras are 
recording well above the correct speed limit.  We do not want any more fatal accidents along 
this road……..  

 
“PLEASE KILL YOUR SPEED NOT A PERSON” 

 
The police will be carrying out speed enforcement along Norwich Road……..  
 

YOU HAVE BEEN WARNED. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Barham Parish Council 
Parish Clerk – Melanie Thurston 
Tel: 07837528187 
Email: barhampc@outlook.com  
Website:  www.barham-suffolk.org.uk 

mailto:barhampc@outlook.com
http://www.barham-suffolk.org.uk/

